From: Nicholai Jost-Epp

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: Written comment on Ordinance 24-32
Date: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 10:20:33 AM

You don't often get email from nicholaijostepp@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Hello,

I 'am a St. Paul ward 3 resident and I would like to urge the city council to pass ordinance 24-
32 - amending the gas and electric franchises as is without amendments.

Sincerely,
Nicholai Jost-Epp
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